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Minutes of November 14, 2018 

 

 

o Meeting opened by President Kushner 

o Moment of Silence held for our friends and colleagues  

o Treasurer’s report was given and approved 

o Minutes of last month were approved 

o Franklin Park - Investigation training is every Thursday at 0900 at Station 2  

o Discussion of local fires 

o 65 members in attendance 

Nominations were made and accepted for the positions of the Executive Board. The nominations were 

formally closed and accepted. They are as follows: 

President 

Bill Granat 

Dan Zerfass 

Vice President 

Pat Reed 

Treasurer 

Jeff Fleck 

Secretary 

Jeff Wynn 

Voting will be by paper ballot at the December meeting. A committee of three members will be selected 

to count the ballots when voting is completed and the results will be given to the secretary for 

recording. 

Eric Tellschow from FARO, presented 3D technology and its uses in fire investigation. Eric deonstrated 

the tripod mounted unit and the handheld unit. We thank Eric for his time and experience.  

 

Next Meeting is December 12, 2018. Holiday Meeting site is at Manzo's Banquets, 1571 South Elmhurst 

Road in Des Plaines, Il. 

 

http://www.fisf.org/


Respectfully submitted by Jeff Wynn, Secretary 


